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Pearlie A. Richards, 64 passed away on Sunday, November 1, 2015 at

Mount Sinai Beth Israel Hospital. He was born in New York City, the

third child of seven children to the late Pearlie Hallett and Mary Richards.

Pearlie resided in New York City his entire life.

He was employed by Consolidated Edison (Con ED) from which he

retired after 35 years of service.

He is survived by: his wife, Laura Richards of the Bronx, NY for 40

years; four daughters, Lisa and Darrell Cotton of Staten Island, NY,

Pearline and Joseph Hernandez of Far Rockaway, NY, Tonya and Robert

Braswell of the Bronx, NY, and Tawanna Richards of the Bronx, NY; one

son, Arthur Richards of the Bronx, NY; one sister, Aida Leezma of the

Bronx, NY; five brothers, Charlie Richards of the Bronx, NY, Joseph and

Ruby Richards of the Bronx, NY, Kenneth and Carol Hallett of

Poughkeepsie, NY, Pearlie and Faith Hallett of the Bronx, NY, Seth and

Sabrina Hallett of Savanna, GA; fourteen grandchildren; eight great

grandchildren; seven brothers-in-law, Joseph Williams and his wife,

Mary of Charleston, SC, Reginald Williams and his wife, Yvonne of

Bronx, NY, Marion Williams and his wife, Ursela of Lauderhill, FL,

James Williams and his wife, Ann of Hardeeville, SC, Jonathan Williams

and his wife, Michelle of Goldsboro, NC, David Williams of Oakville,

SC, and Benjamin Williams of Atlanta, GA; two sisters-in-law, Jessie

Chisolm of Brooklyn, NY and Wanda White and her husband,

Christopher of Columbia, SC; and a host of aunts, uncles, nieces,

nephews and cousins.
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The family wishes to express their sincere appreciation for
all acts of kindness shown during our time of sorrow.

Sorry I had to leave you so suddenly
Sorry I had to leave in a sudden kind of way;

Didn't have time to call and say good-bye today.
I knew you would understand,
Because that's the way you are.

Don't wait up and please don't cry
You didn't hear me say good-bye.

Pearlie will be missed by all who knew him,
but WILL NEVER BE FORGOTTEN.


